
 

     

      

          

              

              

              

              

          

 
22nd April 2016 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 

Bug Busting Weekend! 
 

Please can you check and treat your child/ren for headlice/nits this weekend. If 
EVERYONE does this it will help eradicate them from school. It is very 
frustrating for parents and children if they are treated and the following day they 
return from school only to be infected again. 
 
Please see attached leaflet which is also available on our website. If you have 
any concerns please don’t hesitate to contact us. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Rebecca Norton 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Head Teacher: Mrs Rebecca Norton 

 
     Email:  head@fourlanesend.cornwall.sch.uk 
     Website: www.fourlanesendprimary.co.uk 
     

 
 
 
 
 

 

Cawsand, Torpoint Cornwall PL10 1LR  
 
Tel:   01752 822502 
Fax:  01752 823407 
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